


Dear Parents/Caregivers,                                                                1  February 2013
It was a pleasure seeing all the wonderful smiling faces at school this week and I am certainly impressed with the quality of work and the commitment to learning that all students are demonstrating.
In all schools at this time of year student numbers can fluctuate resulting in having to make changes to class structures and staffing.  Usually schools have an idea of stable numbers by the end of this week.  As of today,  we are fairly confident that our numbers will not change dramatically, and therefore  will  make the following changes to class structures from next Monday,  4 February based on a total of nine classes across the school.
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten)                            	 Mrs Brown
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten)                            	 Mrs Hurley
Stage 1          (Year 1/2)                                         	 Mrs Girdham
Stage 1          (Year 1)                                      	 Mrs Hartas
Stage 1          (Year 2)                                         	 Mrs Daniel  
Stage 2          (Year 3/4)                                       	Mr Hollins
Stage 2          (Year 3/4)                                       	Ms Steinel
Stage 3          (Year 5/6)                                       	Ms Still
Stage 3          (Year 5/6)                                       	Mrs Shaw/Mrs Towns
In next our next newsletter I will include a full list of staff and stage supervisors. Thank you for your understanding and assistance with these changes. 
Please feel free to contact the school if you have any concerns with these changes.
Have a great weekend!!!

Mr Mark Rudd  Principal
